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December 14, 2020

Ms. MELODY MOKAMAD

Vice General Manager and Certification Manager,
Systems Department, TUV Rheinland Group
Cologne, Germany

Subject: Request for Deferral of Surveillance Audit for Philippine Charity
Sweepstakes Office’s ISO 9001:2015 Maintenance Certification

Dear Ms. Mokamad,

This pertains to the Surveillance Audit for PCSO's ISO 9001:2015 Certification which
is due on the 23" of December. We have proposed for an audit date of PCSO which
will be on the 22™ of December 2020. However, your company can no longer
accommodate us since you have prior commitments and your calendar for December
this year is already full.

We are committed in proceeding with the conduct of audit, however, due to our tight
schedule and your fully booked calendar, we have no other recourse but to humbly
request the deferment of our Surveillance Audit on January 12, 2021.

Thank you very much and we are looking forward to your favorable response on the
matter.

May the Lord bless you a hundredfold!

Best regards,

A\
t-g

ROYINA M. GARMA
ige Chairperson and General Manager
Zgouality Management Representz%jye
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Kind regards,

Mary loyce Regis
Job Order - Admin Assistant

On Fri, 11 Dec 2020 at 10:20,
Dear Ms. Mary loyce,

Good doy!

In behalf of we gcknowledge your ermail.

We will send the proposaol omce we received the approved oudit mon-days from owr Technicol Rewviewer:

Alsg, we would ke to request yowr good offtce to send us o deferment letter to conduct the oudit next yeor os our colendar for the month of December 2020 is already full.

Please send us deferment letter (using their company’s letterhead) to Vice General Monoger, Certification Manager, Systems Dept. Plegse indicote your
reasonys of postponement and your preferred dote of oudit.

Hope to receive your letter osop so we con forword it to our Certificotion Boord. Flegse toke note that oudit posiponement is subject for evoluoton and opproval of our certificotion board
in Germary, results will toke ot least 1 month from the date of your submission of letter

Thank you!
Best regards,

Senior Sales Coordingtor
Stoles Deportrment
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TUVRheinland®
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From: Mary Joyce Regis <regismary|oycei@ gmail .com>

Sent: Thursday, 17 December 2020 2:26 PM

To:

Subject: Re: Reminder for Follow-up Audit Due Date _ PHILIPPINE CHARITY SWEEPSTAKES OFFICE [PCS0)

Good Day

Respecifully sending you the attached letter sipned by our General Manager and Quality Management Representative for the deferment request of our Second Surveillance
Audit.

Please acknowledpe receipt
Thank you very much.
Kind regards,

Mary loyce Regis
Job Order - Admin Assistant
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On Thu, 17 Dec 200 at 14:51

Dear Ms. Mary Joyce,

Good day!

Acknowledge your email. We will update you once we received the approved deferment from owr Certifinotion Boond.

Tk you!

Diemr Ms. _firm,

Good day!

Please see aitoched deferment letter for approwval

Tk you!




